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TITLE 329 SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT
BOARD

LSA Document #01-161

The Solid Waste Management Board gives notice that the second meeting/public hearing printed at 27 IR 2300,
regarding LSA Document #01-161, has been postponed. The Notice for the postponement of the second
meeting/public hearing appears below:

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, IC 13-14-8-6, and IC 13-14-9, notice is hereby given that the second meeting/public hearing
scheduled for April 20, 2004 at 1:30 p.m., in the Adams County Court House Annex, Commissioner’s Conference
Room, 313 West Jefferson Street, Decatur, Indiana, of the Solid Waste Management Board has been postponed;
however, the first meeting/public hearing will take place on April 20, 2004 at 1:30 p.m., in the Adams County Court
House Annex, Commissioner’s Conference Room, 313 West Jefferson Street, Decatur, Indiana, as noticed at 27 IR
2299. When the date of the second meeting/public hearing is scheduled, it will be noticed with the Proposed Rule or
in the Change of Notice Section of the Indiana Register.

Additional information regarding this action may be obtained from Lynn West, Rules, Planning and Outreach
Section, Office of Land Quality, (317) 232-3593 or (800) 451-6027 (in Indiana).

Bruce H. Palin
Deputy Assistant Commissioner
Office of Land Quality



